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It has given me great pride to hear how businesses have gone the extra mile to
help during the Coronavirus pandemic. For this reason, I am delighted to support the
British Chambers of Commerce UK Business Heroes campaign that recognises the
incredible work businesses have carried out across the UK, in the most challenging of
years.

It has been a particular pleasure to hear stories of how you have supported your
local communities throughout the outbreak and to see you nominated as UK Business
Heroes by your local Chamber of Commerce.

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your positive contributions,
congratulate you on your recognition as a UK Business Hero and wish you every

success in your endeavours in the weeks and months ahead as we look to the recovery
of our country.
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